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Strutt and Parker (Farms) Limited and 
Liana Enterprises Limited 
C/o Mr Louis Fell 
Brockthorpe Consultancy Limited 
 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: EN010115 

Date: 13 December 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Fell 
 
The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 (as amended) – 

Rule 17  

Application by Five Estuaries Offshore Wind Farm Limited for an order granting 

development consent for the Five Estuaries Offshore Wind Farm project  

Request for further information  

We are writing under Rule 17 of the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010 (as amended). 
 
Pursuant to Action Point 5 arising from Compulsory Acquisition Hearing 2 held on             
31 October 2024 [EV7-006] you undertook to submit on behalf of your clients (Strutt and 
Parker (Farms) Limited and Liana Enterprises Limited a location plan and a summary 
description for the proposed development that is being promoted as part of Tendring 
District Council’s development plan. That information was for submission by Examination 
Deadline 3 (12 November 2024). That information was not submitted at either Deadline 3 
or the subsequent Deadline 4 (3 December 2024). 
 
You should now submit the information previously requested by the Examining Authority 
not later than Deadline 5 (10 January 2025). 
   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Grahame Gould  
 
Grahame Gould 
Lead Member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors 
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This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
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